
                                                                  

 

       

   
 

   DIARY DATES for SUMMER 2022 
MAY 
 

 

Mon 16th Walk to School Week 

Wed 18th  5W, 5YR and 6C swimming 

Wed 18th  Drama – Theatre Trip   

Wed 18th Parent Forum 9am in Dining Hall 

Thur 19th Y6 Girls Netball v Oriel 

Fri 20th   3S Class Assembly 9.10am 

Fri 20th  Enterprise Fair all Years  

Wed 25th 5W, 5YR and 6C swimming 

Wed 25th Y3 and Y4 Tennis Festival 

Wed 25th 4S/4J Harry Potter Trip   

Wed 25th Parent Workshop 9am in Dining Hall 

Thur 26th 4RS/4M Harry Potter Trip 

Thur 26th 4J Class Assembly 9.10am  

Fri 27th  All School Jubilee Picnic Lunch 

Mon 30th – Fri 3rd June  HALF TERM  

JUNE 

Mon 6th Return to school  
Wed 8th 5W, 5YR and 6C swimming 

Wed 8th Y6 mixed football v Southville 

Fri 10th  6M Class Assembly 9.10am  

Wed 15th 5W, 5YR and 6C swimming 

Wed 15th Parent Workshop 9am in Dining Hall 

Fri 17th  3B Class Assembly 9.10am  

Fri 17th  Future Life Talk by Police Y6 

Wed 22nd  5W, 5YR and 6C swimming 

Wed 22nd Performance of Beauty & the Beast  

Thur 23rd Performance of Beauty & the Beast 

Tue 28th Sunbury Manor Transition Day Y6 

Wed 29th Sunbury Manor Transition Day Y6 

Wed 29th  Y4 Pedestrian Training 

Wed 29th  5W and 5YR swimming 

Thur 30th 5W Class Assembly 9.10am 

Thur 30th Y6 Cranford College 

JULY 
Fri 1st  Y5 Globe Theatre Trip 

Wed 6th 5W and 5YR swimming 

Wed 6th Parent Forum 9am in Dining Hall 

Thur 7th  Oak Hill’s 90th Anniversary Event 

w/c Mon 11th Oak Hill Y3,4,5 and 6 Festival Week 

Mon 11th Y6 Bikeability 

Tue 12th  Y4 West Wittering Trip 

Tue 19th     Sports Day Family Picnic tbc  

Thur 21st  BREAK UP SUMMER HOLIDAYS – time tbc 

SEPTEMBER 
Thur 1st  INSET DAY  

Fri 2nd  INSET DAY 

Mon 5th All Children Return to School 

           
 

 

 

 

 

Please be aware that the school day starts at 

08:50.    
Children are able to enter the building at 08:40 

every day except Monday.   
On Mondays children should enter at 08:50 and go 

straight to class. 

Absence and Contacting School 
It is most important that you contact the school 

office by 09:30am on any day your child is not in 

school or leave a message on the absence line 

(Option 2).  

Absences are not authorised unless medical 

evidence is provided.  This is a requirement by the 

London Borough Hounslow. 

Lateness:  
If your child is going to be late, please let the school 

office know as soon as possible. If your child needs 

a school meal we need to know by 9.30am at the 

latest. If you do not inform us then you will need to 

bring in a packed lunch.  
 
 

 

 

Oak Hill Sports Round-up  
Well done to the Year 3 and 4 football 

team who played a brilliant game of 

football v Oriel Academy on Thursday 5th 

May. The score was a fabulous 4-0 to Oak 

Hill.  A striking goal by Lenny put Oak Hill in the lead, 

then amazing goals scored by Charlie and Bobbie 

followed. A big shout out to Reno and Lewis, our 

goal keepers, for saving some tricky shots.  The 

whole team were fantastic at communicating, 

passing and working together.  All boys who took 

part should feel very proud of themselves.  Thank 

you to Miss Monks and Miss Lomas (Oriel) for 

organising the match, Miss Barnet for being the 

games referee and to Mr O’Reilly for being the 

boys’ football coach.  Well done team! 

International Dance Day   
Children across the school took part in 

International Dance Day on Friday 29th 

May, sharing their dance routines with 

their friends and teachers’ during break time! There 

were lots of children from all year groups dancing 

and moving.  There was a wide range of interesting 

and inventive dance moves.  We loved seeing 

‘confidence to take action’ and ‘fun and 

excitement’ in action.  Well done to all the children 

who got involved and thank you to all the teachers 

that helped organise this.  
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Happy’s Circus came to Oak Hill on Thursday 

28th April.  A huge thank you to all who attended.  

Great fun was had by all.  We managed to raise 

£1,800 for our school.  
 

 

YEAR 6  
All of us at Oak Hill celebrate the 

dedication and determination 

of Year 6 who have now 

successfully completed their 

SATs examinations!  Though we 

don’t know what results lie ahead, every Year 6 

child proved to be the best that they could be - we 

are all so proud of the inspiring resilience and 

humbling hard work demonstrated by all in our 

Year 6 family.  Well done Year 6 - YOU DID IT! 
 
 

Your School Photograph is Ready ! 
Vancols Photographers are pleased to confirm 

that the School Photographs are ready to view 

using the QR code on your proof card. 

If you have already scanned the QR code on the 

proof and registered you will receive an auto 

email notification. 

If you have not done it yet, you can still view by 

scanning the QR code on your proof and 

following the instructions. 

If you have not received your proof or it has been 

lost you can call Vancols Parent Line on 01206 

273711. You will need the school number and this 

is available from the School Office. 

The online cut-off date for orders to be placed for 

free postage back to school is 25th May 2022 
 
 

Drama Club – Theatre Trip  
To celebrate all the hard work 

and effort the children have put 

in at Drama Club they will be 

treated to a performance of 

Wicked at the Apollo Victoria Theatre next 

Wednesday 18th May. Please remember children 

should be dressed in their full school uniform and 

will need a packed lunch which will be eaten 

before the children leave school.  As it will be quite 

a long day you are asked to provide your child with 

a healthy snack and drink to take with them to the 

theatre / for the trip home. You will be informed of 

what time to pick the children up when they are on 

their way back.  
 

 Beauty and the Beast  
Our Drama Club students will be 

showcasing their performances of 

Beauty and the Beast at Oak Hill on 

Weds 22nd and Thurs 23rd June.  Keep 

an eye out for further information and ticket details 

over the next couple of weeks by email and the 

weekly newsletters. There will be a CASH ONLY bar 

where drinks and snacks may be purchased.  

 

Jubilee Picnic Lunch 
 

In celebration of Her Majesty the 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee we will be 

having a whole school picnic lunch on Friday 27th 

May.  Children should bring in a packed lunch.  If 

your child is FSM and will require a packed lunch 

on the day please let Mrs Lloyd know as soon as 

possible. There will be no hot meals on this day. All 

children will be eating outside.  

Jubilee Dress Up 
 Children will also be allowed to ditch their uniform 

for the day and dress in anything with a red, white 

and blue theme.  Go wild and surprise us! 
 
 

 Half-term  

Holiday Camp 
Premier Education will be 

running their half- term holiday camp at Oak 

Hill for the week commencing 30th May – 1st 

June 2022 (Mon – Weds) 
 

Times:   9am – 5pm 

Price:    £27 per day 

Ages:    5 to 11 
 

 

Children will need: 

 A packed lunch 

 Plenty of water 

 Suitable clothing for the weather 

 Loads of energy! 

To book now please visit: 

www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps 
 

 

DJ Wanted…… 
We are looking for a ‘resident’ DJ who would be 

able to come in when we hold our events at Oak 

Hill.  Unfortunately, our previous DJ Phil Cripps 

moved to Cornwall.  If you or someone you know 

can help, please get in touch with the school 

office.  
 

Can you help Acorns to Oaks? 
Acorns breakfast and after school club are asking 

for donations of the following:    

Ethnic dolls, toy cash registers, play shopping 

trollies, play food and dolls house furniture.  Any of 

these items in good condition would be very much 

appreciated.   

If you have any unwanted items please bring them 

in to the school reception. Thank you! 
 

http://www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps


Please note that all bookings, whether for 

breakfast or after school MUST be made at least 

24hrs in advance via email to; 

acorns2oaks@oakhill-aspirations.org  

Any queries or issues can be made by contacting 

Mrs Gaish on the Acorns to Oaks mobile:  

07444 548 303 

Childcare vouchers are accepted from all 

providers and payments can be made via the Tax 

Free Childcare Service. 

Any feedback or comments regarding Acorns 

should be addressed to Mrs R Thomson at 

sbm@oakhill-aspirations.org  
 

 
 

 

Medical Information and Medicines in 

School    
Please make sure we have all relevant 

and up to date information regarding any 

health problems your child has and make sure we 

have any medication that they may need in 

school.  All medication brought in MUST be in its 

original packaging.  

If your child no longer suffers from a condition that 

you previously told us about, please let us know so 

we may update our records. Likewise, we need to 

know if your child is suffering from a new condition.   

As per our school policy it is your responsibility to 

ensure all medication in school is in date.   
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION  
You MUST label your child’s uniform and other 

items.  This should also include tracksuits and 

hoodies used for outdoor activities.   If you don’t, 

then unfortunately we cannot return them.  

Personalised labels for this purpose can be bought 

cheaply from sites such as eBay.  
Please also label your child’s bike or scooter if they 

are leaving them in the school bike racks. They are 

left at your own risk but if they are labelled, mix ups 

are less likely. You are most welcome to provide 

your child with a lock to use. 
 

SAFEGUARING REMINDERS 
Please can I remind all parents that there is an 

expectation of appropriate and respectful 

conduct whilst on our school premises?   We 

expect everyone within our Oak Hill family to 

model the highest standard of behaviour for all of 

our children.  

Furthermore, a reminder that Oak Hill and FHIS are 

non- smoking sites and therefore no smoking or 

vaping is allowed on the premises, playground or 

field.  
 

 

School Gateway App 
Please make sure you have downloaded the 

School Gateway app.  You must have this app to 

pay for certain things like lunches, trips and clubs. 

If you are experiencing any problems at all with the 

School Gateway app or have trouble 

downloading it please speak to the office.  If you 

continue to have problems we will ask you to fill out 

a form for our IT department. 

Emails 
When we send out letters or information, it will 

normally be in an attachment to an email.   If you 

are not receiving emails, please check your spam 

folder / check we have your correct email address.   

If you are still not receiving emails then please let 

us know.   

 
 

 

WE ARE A NUT FREE SCHOOL 
We cannot stress this enough. We 

have some children with serious nut 

allergies so please DO NOT send your 

child into school with nuts or anything containing 

nuts. 
 

CHOCOLATE SPREAD  
Factories making chocolate spread will 

often produce other products that contain 

nuts.  So, to be sure there is no cross contamination, 

we do not allow ANY chocolate spread in 

school.  
Children are allowed a snack at break times BUT 

please make sure you send them in with a healthy 

option such as fruit.  
 
 

DO WE HAVE YOUR UP TO DATE DETAILS? 
In the unfortunate event of us having to call you 

urgently, it is most important that we have your up 

to date and relevant contact details.  We also need 

to have at least one other contact, just in case we 

can’t get hold of you in an emergency.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Let us know if you do not already receive this newsletter by 

email, please send us your email address to: sd@aspirations-

ms.org  
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